The Zulfi College of Education has presented a Lecture on the Day of Ashura
The Zulfi College of Education has presented a lecture on the Day of Ashura. On the occasion of Ashura, the unit of Student Activities of the Zulfi College of Education organized a meeting with Sheikh Dr. Abdullah bin Mohammed Attayar with the complex staff and members in the campus Chapel on Wednesday, 01/05/1436 AH to talk about the benefits of fasting Ashura,and to encourage the students to fast in this holy day. He also reminded the audience of the good worth and reward of fasting this day. At the end, his Eminence thanked the Student Activities unit for organizing such meetings that would urge the students to do good. In its turn, the Student Activities Unit thanks the Eminence for accepting the invitation, as well as the Islamic Studies Department for their cooperation and fulfillment of the Activities Unit requirements for the ultimate objective of providing help and seeking profit for everyone.
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